
 

 

Invitation to the KPDA Corporate Networking 

KOROGA Event  

#KorogaNaKPDA 
 

           PROUDLY SPONSORED BY: 

 
Friday 4th May 2018 at the Spice Roots Restaurant, Nairobi 

An interactive and informal networking event! 

WHERE: Spice Roots Restaurant 
     (Located along Forest Rd, Nairobi) 

WHEN:   Friday, 4th May 2018 

TIME:     6.00pm onwards 

The Koroga will run from 6.00pm onwards. Drinks will be 

served at a cash bar. 

TICKETS FOR THE KOROGA (AUTOMATIC ENTRY INTO THE 

RAFFLE COMPETITION) 

Members Kshs. 2, 900 (incl. of VAT) 

Non Members Kshs. 4, 060 (incl. of VAT) 
 

THE DEADLINE TO RSVP (WITH PAYMENT) IS MONDAY 30TH APRIL 2018. Kindly send your 

confirmations to membership@kpda.or.ke and cc finance@kpda.or.ke. 

NB: 
- Please note that registration fees once paid are non-refundable and cannot be transferred 

to cater for the cost of attending future events. 
- Participants who attend this event without an RSVP will be surcharged at the door 
- Non Members will not be allowed to participate in this event without prior payment 
- Cancellations are only refundable if the secretariat is notified on email by no later than 

Friday, 27th April 2018 
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